
 

49th National Convention of Company Secretaries 

Call for Articles for publication in the Souvenir 

Dear Professional Colleague, 

As you are kindly aware, 49th National Convention of Company Secretaries is 

scheduled to be held on 6th to 8th January, 2022 at The Bangalore Palace, 

Bengaluru, Karnataka. 

The theme of this year’s National Convention Good Governance: The Universal 

Dharma is quite apt to reflect upon the imperative of revitalising the role of the 

governance focusing on the role of the Company Secretaries. The sub-themes under 

the same are as follows: 

 Transformational Leadership: Good Governance 

 Board Independence: Raising Governance Standards 

 CSR & Charity Governance 

 Corporate Boards: Diversity, Equity and Inclusion towards effective Governance 

 Governance: Challenges & Opportunities in Digital Era 

 NCLT: Harmonising varying practices and evolving role of professionals 

To commemorate this flagship event, a Souvenir containing messages of dignitaries, 

articles on the abovementioned theme and sub-themes, programme details, etc. is 

planned for release by the Institute.  

The members who wish to contribute articles for publication in the Souvenir are 

requested to send the same through email at conference@icsi.edu on or before        

5th December, 2021. The paper should not normally exceed 15 typed pages (font size 

Arial 11 point – single space).  

The Articles Screening Committee consisting of subject experts will consider the 

articles and the decision of the Institute based on the recommendations of the Articles 

Screening Committee will be final in all respects. Member whose article is selected 

for publication by the Institute would be eligible for grant of 4 (FOUR) Structured 

CPE Credits apart from an honorarium of Rs.2500/- in recognition of his/her efforts. 

We look forward to your contribution!!  

With best regards, 

Team ICSI  


